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November 7, 2013    

To:  Toronto and East York Community Council  

From:  Toronto Preservation Board  

Subject: Inclusion on the City of Toronto Inventory of Heritage Properties – 33 Avenue 
Road    

Recommendations:  

The Toronto Preservation Board deferred consideration of the revised report (October 18, 
2013) from the Acting Director, Urban Design, City Planning Division, respecting the 
"Inclusion on the City of Toronto Inventory of Heritage Properties - 33 Avenue Road" to its 
December 6, 2013 meeting and advised the Toronto and East York Community Council of 
the action taken.   

Background:  

The Toronto Preservation Board on November 5, 2013, considered the following:  

1. Report (October 18, 2013) from the Acting Director, Urban Design, City Planning 
Division, respecting Inclusion on the City of Toronto Inventory of Heritage Properties – 
33 Avenue Road.  

2. Communications:  
(November 4, 2013) Letter from David Bronskill, Goodmans LLP (PB.Supp.PB26.6.1) 
(November 5, 2013) Letter from Catherine Nasmith, President, Toronto Architectural 
Conservancy (PB.New.PB26.6.2)  

The following persons addressed the Toronto Preservation Board:  

- Catherine Nasmith (Submission Filed) 
- Linda R. Lewis 
- Amanda Kosloski, Armstrong Planning and Project Management    

For City Clerk  

J. Gerrard  

c. Interested Persons   
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